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As an exclusive benefit to APIL members, we are delighted to confirm the date and 
content for the latest session in our “APIL Headline News” webinar series. 
 
If you’d like to hear about APIL’s campaigns tune into this free one-hour session. 
 
We really would like everyone to get involved, so would like to invite members to put 
forward any questions that they may have, to be answered during the session. 
 
Please send any questions or suggestions for topics to anthony.lord@apil.org.uk 
 

• Guidance on best practice 
o Serious Injury Guide 
o Recording of medical examinations 

• Responding to Government 
• Working with MPs 
• Update on key, important legislation 
• Insights from APIL research 
• In the news 
• Membership news 
• Severe Injury Help Hub 

 
 

Please note that each individual member will need to register for the 
webinar to claim CPD 

 
 

Bookings made for non-APIL members will NOT be processed 
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